
Weekly Report 

The clinic at KAS is open always. The vet and Paravets have been attending to multiple cases of dogs with 

wounds, accidents, etc., every day beside treatment of dogs with viral diseases.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

A dog with suspected CD (Canine Distemper) is admitted to KAS. 

The dog is under observation.  

 

 

 

A dog who was poisoned in the community on Monday was brought to KAS for treatment continuously. 

Due to immediate treatment, the dog survived and is doing better now.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Extirpation of the eyeball 

 A dog was brought to KAS for the removal of a lump in his eye. The lump had turned necrotic. The dog 

was quite old and was looked after by a community person who had brought the dog for an eye surgery 

that day. The eye lump was removed successfully by Dr. Deo at KAS who also suggested the caregiver to 

keep the dog on oral medicine for a few days and follow up with him over the phone.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Two kittens have found a loving home this week. Both siblings have gone to the same family.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Village Animal Birth Control camps were conducted in two places this week. One was held in a 

neighbouring town, Kurseong which is about 3 ½ hrs. away from Kalimpong. Kurseong is a subdivision of 

Darjeeling District. Both Kalimpong Animal Shelter and sister shelter, Darjeeling Animal Shelter have been 

helping Kurseong animal lovers’ group in carrying out the Animal Birth Control Prg. for many years now. 

The number of dogs spayed on Wednesday at Kurseong was ten.  

Following that there was another spay and neuter village camp held in Khadalay in Kalimpong on Friday 

where 10 other dogs were spayed. 

 

Besides cats and dogs treatment, we treated goats with fever and swollen leg at KAS this week.  They both 

have recovered now.  

 

 

 

Last but not the least, all of our team working members have got vaccinated against COVID-19. Thanks to 

Dr. Deo for the arrangement.  

 

Thank you to our dear supporters/ donors for your precious help for the animals 


